
1

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 8:09 AM
To: 'Mt Moriah'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Auto Response: RE: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident  and 

Gulf Power consumer

Good Morning 
                                                              
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190038-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
From: Mt Moriah [mailto:mtmoriah7@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 8:33 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Auto Response: RE: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer 
 
God is worthy of your praise. 




